
MOVIES IN THE CLASSROOM for
2024-2025

Although we do not believe in using instructional
time for movies, there are times when a movie will
be used as a reward or shown during indoor
recess. You may have noticed, as we have, that
most children’s movies are now rated PG. (Even
family favorites like Happy Feet, Madagascar, Hop, and The Muppets.)
Know that our staff will use professional judgment whenever a movie is
chosen to be shown in the classroom. Please alert your child’s homeroom
teacher at this time through email if you do not want your child to view
any PG-rated movies. You need only respond if you DO NOT want your
child to be a part of the classroom when a movie is being shown. This
note will be sent out yearly.


